Roy Banks

From: Robert Bryan _

Sent: 18 December 2018 11:52

To: Ruth Parker

Cc: Gargrave Parish Council

Subject: Re: Minutes of Parish Council Review Meeting held Friday 14 December 2018
Ruth,

Thank you for these minutes. This has helped me to understand the situation and | no longer need a response
from the Parish Council to my email yesterday at 17;26 regarding the Marton Road informal representations.
Please could both parties ensure that the emails exchanged during the examination continue to be displayed on
the respective web sites.

Also please could you forward the minutes of the Parish Councils meeting of the 14th December to the MRWG
and inform them I will be considering them as part of my examination.

regards

Robert

Robert Bryan, BA Hons., MRTPI.
Town Planning Consultant.

On 18 Dec 2018, at 09:40, Ruth Parker <rparker@cravendc.gov.uk> wrote:

Robert

| forward to you the Minutes of the PC meeting held on Fri 14" Dec, which includes a summary of the
points/issues raised.

Kind regards
Ruth

Ruth Parker
Planning Officer (Planning Policy Team)

t: 01756706232
e: rparker@cravendc.gov.uk
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From: Gargrave Parish Council

Sent: 17 December 2018 18:47

To: Ruth Parker

Cc: Peter Ward; Janet Turner; Bryony Lebeter; Simon Myers

Subject: Minutes of Parish Council Review Meeting held Friday 14 December 2018

Hi Ruth

This afternoon | sent through for Mr Bryan a Summary of the above meeting
and | now attach the Minutes of this meeting for forwarding onto Mr Bryan
for his information.

Kind regards
Kath
Kath Ashby

Clerk
Gargrave Parish Council

re: I

Www.gargravepc.org.uk

(office hours Mon 10am - 2pm)





